
Full-Face  Snorkel  Mask  Use
Prohibited
Full-face snorkel masks are combinations of a built-in snorkel
with  a  mask  covering  the  entire  face.  Due  to  several
unexplained fatalities involving the use of full-face snorkel
masks, their use is prohibited in all BSA aquatic activities.
BSA is closely following aquatics industry efforts to further
investigate the safety of full-face snorkel masks.

Full-face snorkel masks are prohibited in all BSA aquatic
activities;  all  participants  should  use  traditional
snorkel/dive  masks  and  tubes.
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